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Weekly Newsletter 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back and a very Happy New Year to you all, we hope you had 

a restful break! 

Wild Beach 

 

Every Tuesday morning this term 

the children will be going Out and 

About in small groups.  They will be 

going to St Helens Beach for Wild 

Beach sessions. Please bring your 

child to school in warm play 

clothes, waterproof coat, hat, scarf, 

gloves, thick socks and wellies. 

Bring school uniform in a named 

carrier bag to change into  

afterwards. 

The following children will be going 

on Tuesday 14th January… 

 

Keian 

Joshua 

Harley T 

Zayn 

Logan F 

Logan E 

Ella S 

Ella L 

Maisy 

Tayla 

Jesse 

Benjamin 

Forest School  

 

For a Forest School session your 

child will not need to wear their 

school uniform.  We would like the  

children to come to school wearing 

clothes that are suitable for the 

weather.  A tracksuit and welly 

boots would be perfect.  Please 

check the list below for your child’s 

name.  Please provide your child 

with a named warm hat, scarf and 

gloves that you do not mind  

getting dirty.   

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of 

us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Every Monday 

this half term 

 

Every Thursday 

half term  

 

Alfie  

Caiden  

Christopher  

Dylan  

Ella L 

Ella R 

Ella S 

Flynn  

Freddie  

Harley B 

Harley T 

James  

Joshua  

Katelyn  

Keian  

Harvey D 

Charley  

Destiny  

Teddy  

Elliott  

Emily-May  

Fletcher  

Hannah  

Harry  

Harvey R 

Jack  

Toby G 

Oscar G 

Maddie  

Oscar S 

Paloma  

Alanna 


